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Memo 
 

To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 

 

From: Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 

 

Date: November 3, 2015 

 

RE:   BL-15-00014-Smith 

 

 

 

After review of this BLA, it appears that the proposed changes will 

incorporate the existing homes, water source access and septic 

systems.  Public Health has no additional water or sewer requirements. 

 

 
 

 

Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 


